
RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT 
301 Iven Avenue 

Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 
(610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 687-8852 

             
William A. Colarulo 

Police Superintendent 
 

 
TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager, Stephen F. Norcini,  

Director of Public Works, Bill Cassidy, Field Leader, Doug Meder, Engineering, Sergeant 
Christopher Flanagan, Officers Raymond Matus and Mark Stiansen of the Traffic Safety Unit, 
Mary Ann Donnelly, Secretary. 

 
FR:  William A. Colarulo 
 
RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, 
            WEDNESDAY, MARCH 21, 2012, 10:00AM 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 

1. Dr. Stephen Heckscher requests the curbing that separates Lancaster Avenue and the parking 
            by Rite Aid have a portion of the curbing removed to allow better access when making a left 
            hand turn from east bound Lancaster Pike. 
 
2. St. Katharine of Siena is requesting a 5K run in May 2012. 
 
3. Joe Perchetti, Supervisor of Security at Radnor Township School District requests the 2 hour 
       parking be removed from West Avenue in front of the Wayne Elementary School. 
 
4. Christina Kline is concerned for pedestrian safety at the intersection of Radnor Chester Road  
   and Chew Lane. 

5. Betsy Robinson is requesting a Radnor SMART Run for April 29, 2012. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


